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Dear Families 
 
We have reached the end of our first full school week 
of 2023. It has been a busy and productive time as we 
settle into the Spring term. The weather is seasonably 
chilly so please remember to send your child in with 
appropriate (and named) clothing for this time of year. 
We are looking forward to an exciting half term with a 
creative focus. 
 
Squirrels Class News 
In Squirrels this term we are exploring Buildings and 
people through our story Jack and the beanstalk. We 
have been busy making our very own beanstalk for 
Jack to climb. Some of us have also had fun retelling 
the story using props and pictures. We also used our 
creativity in science by exploring ‘Fizzy Lemons’- 
lemon halves, dish soap, paint and bicarbonate of 
soda. We loved watching the different colours fizz up 
as we mashed our lemons. 

 

 

 

 

Wolfson Class News 
Another busy term lies ahead for all members of 
Wolfson Class! This term, Wolfson Class will continue 
with their transition links to Cambridge Regional 
College including the Huntingdon Campus. This will 
continue each Thursday to help support our pupils 
with the next steps of their Post-19 education. 
Recently, pupils have been accessing creative 
workshops whilst at college. This includes arts and 
crafts and also music sessions!  

 

Wolfson pupils have also been making the most of our 
therapeutic curriculum here at Castle School. Yoga has 
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been a very popular activity amongst our pupils. This 
is a fantastic physical activity which helps support our 
young people with their mobility, co-ordination and 
self-regulation.  

 

In cooking this term, we will be exploring different 
foods from around the world. So far pupils have 
already been making cucumber tajin. The skills 
involved include being able to use a knife safely, 
follow a set of ingredients and cooking 
instructions.  And of course, the ultimate taste test at 
the end!!!!! 

 

 

 

Wonder Week 30th January – 3rd February 
We are very excited to launch our Wonder Week. This 
event is a celebration of our work and an opportunity 
to try out new creative experiences through arts, craft, 
dance, drama and music exploring the theme of 
“wonder”.  Wonder Week provides a chance for artists 
and performers to work with our pupils and an 
opportunity to visit places in our community that 
inspire creativity. If any of you have hidden (or not) 
creative talents and you would like to run a session in 
school, please let us know. 
 
Memory Garden  
As you may remember, School is raising money to 
create a memory garden.  

 

If you know anyone or any company who wishes to 
raise money or donate, the schools donation page, 
links to Castle's just giving page. 

Please ask people to mention the memory garden 
when donating. 

https://www.castleschool.info/donations 

 
Veganuary 
Veganuary is an annual challenge run by a UK non-
profit organisation that promotes and educates 
about veganism by encouraging people to follow a 
vegan lifestyle for the month of January. The event 
began in 2014, participation has increased each year.  



If you would like to sign up you can do so following 
the link below. 
https://veganuary.com/try-vegan/ 

 Free School Meals 

If you believe that your child may be entitled to free 
school meals please follow the link below to the free 
school meals online application form. 

www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals 

Or contact the Education Welfare Benefits team on 
01223 703200 or email  

ewb.fsm@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 

 
Spring Term 2023 
Training Day               4 January*   
Term Starts   5 January 
Parent’s Evening          6 February 
Half Term   13 – 17 February 
Term Ends  31 March 
 
*School will be closed to pupils on Training Days 
 

 

 
Best wishes 

Anne  


